
May 28, 1985

TRIBE: Confederated Salish and Kootenai Tribes of the Flathead
Reservation

DESIGNATED NEGOTIATING REPRESENTATIVES:

August 16, 1984: The Tribe officially designated the
following representatives: Council Chairman Joseph
Felsman, Councilmen Michael Pablo and Ron Therriault,
and attorneys Daniel Decker and James Goetz.

MEETINGS/NEGOTIATING SESSIONS HELD:

June 18, 1980: introductory session; major topics
included discussion of open meetings, public
participation, statements to news media, the process of
incorporating compacts into the water court
proceedings, standards for quantification, and federal
involvement.

September 16, 1980: Discussion topics included:
federal involvement in the negotiations, proposed Rule

' 408 agreement on confidentiality, the finality of
compacts, the incorporation of compacts into the
state's general adjudication process, public notice of
meetings, exchange of information list, a future tour
of the Reservation, the status of non-Indian water uses
on the Reservation, and secretarial water rights

May 1981: The Confederated Tribes filed suit against
the State in federal court, seeking an injunction
against the State from issuing any permits for water
use on the Flathead Reservation, federal court
adjudication of all water rights on the Reservation,
and tribal jurisdiction over all water on the
Reservation. The Tribes simultaneously discontinued

" negotiationswith the Compact Commission. ~ •—

July 19, 1984: Informal meeting at the Tribal
Headquarters in Pablo to discuss the possibility of
resuming negotiations.

November 19, 1984: Discussion topics included: the
proposed amendments to SB 76, a proposed Rule 408
agreement, the pending litigation and the relationship
between a proposed settlement of that litigation and
negotiations with the Commission, and aboriginal rights
off-reservation as a proposed topic of negotiations.



TYPES OF INFORMATION GATHERED

Historical Background

Important cases regarding the Flathead Reservation
include U.S. v. Mclntire. 101 F.2d 650 (1939), State Y.
Stasso, 172 Mont. 242 (1977), and the pending water
case, Confederated Tribes v. State . (CV-81-147).

Technical information gathered includes soil survey
maps and data for Lake County and partial review of
land classification maps and data.

POSITIONS TAKEN

The Tribes resumed negotiations in the Fall of 1984
after suspending talks in 1981. They have indicated
that they prefer to negotiate but that they intend to
proceed with caution. It is not known what effect the
approval of the Fort Peck Compact will have on their
willingness to negotiate, nor what the effect of the
State's proposed action in the pending lawsuit will
have.


